
Past Events
Dr. Seuss Day

Upcoming Events
College Day- March 13th-9am-1pm

It will be held in the Smith Lounge. Set up begins at 8:30am!
Lunch is in the cafeteria from 12pm-1pm!
Superhero themed shirts but must wear professional pants!

Poverty Simulation- March 14th
Goes from 9am-12pm! 
Official email will be sent out with Minutes!

Superintendent Speaks Workshop- AI and Instruction- LAST ONE! March 19th at 5pm
Southmoreland Superintendent! Dinner is included! Will be in the Hempfield Room!

Special Ed. Committee Meeting- March 19th- Ph 115- 12pm
Doing the Bulletin Board in Cassell Hall! Meet over there!

State Conference 
Awards voting will be sent out Friday 3/14- One week to vote
Please check your email!

Hearth Shelter- March 24th
Moved date due to illnesses! Please let someone know if you need a ride!
Time TBD, but expect the same time!

Relay for Life- April 4th
Cancer Research Donation Fundraiser! Lots of activities going on!
We will be doing a bake sale for this event! All proceeds go to Relay for Life!
5pm - 11pm! Reminder: You cannot prep for OTT if you do this! :)

Outreach to Teach
Prep day is on Friday, April 4th, Event Day is on April 5th!
Green Spreadsheet is for us, Purple Google Form is for the State! Fill out both!
WE NEED ALL HANDS-ON DECK!
If you need any transportation for either day, please email an officer!

General Meeting 
Tuesday, March 11th, 2025- PH 115

General Meeting 
Tuesday, March 11th, 2025- PH 115



Early Childhood Affiliate Dinner- April 8th starting at 4:30pm
The topic is for diversity! It’s applicable to all people!
Plenty of resources for your teacher toolkit!
The Dean of Education from Pitt-Oakland will be speaking!
Price is $15! If you need a scholarship, please see Dr. Marks!
Sign up is an email Jane Hoch sent out! Please check your emails!

Egg Hunt- April 13th- 12:30pm-3:00pm
Looking for people to help at the event or to stuff eggs! 
We’re doing a craft! 
You don’t need to stay the whole time! It’s on campus!

Student teaching abroad workshops- New Zealand- March 19th- 4pm-Zoom
You do not need to be pre-student teaching/student teaching right now to come
to this! It’s open to all people!

Speeches and Elections
President

Garrett Mock
Congratulations to Garrett for winning President!

Vice-President
Isabella Hribal
Ashley Nairn 

Voting for VP will be open until Thursday 12pm! Check your emails!
Secretary

McCall Feenan
Congratulations to McCall for winning Secretary!

Business Manager
Nick Malizia

Congratulations to Nick for winning Business Manager!
Officer Updates?

There are no updates. Check your emails!



Advisor Update?
Sign up for advising!
Reminder: Summer classes need 10 people to operate! They will cancel the class if there is less than 10! Please check
with your friends if you need to take summer classes!
There are sashes available for graduating seniors! They will be given during the Senior Send-off Lunch! YOU MUST
ATTEND IF YOU WANT YOUR SASH FOR GRADUATION!

This is open to all members! We recommend all members come!
If you were a co-chair, you will get a certificate! 

There is a research project being conducting about hearing/listening and bias. If you are interested, please use the
link in the email or contact Dr. Marks for more information
March 19th: PERC Fair! Perfect for Juniors or Seniors!

It’s a Teaching Job Fair at the Monroeville Convention Center!
Speakers, workshops, and more!

Special. Ed. Update?
Please come to the Special Education Committee meetings!

Regional President Update?
No. 

PACE Update?
No. 

Member Update/ Questions?
Make sure you are getting your Suitable Points!

General Meeting 
Tuesday, March 11th, 2025- PH 115

General Meeting 
Tuesday, March 11th, 2025- PH 115

Election Voting Form

Suitable QR Code




